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Milli Al Ameen College (For Girls) in collaboration with IQAC had organized a Paper
Presentation Session on the importance of Women Empowerment. The event was organized by
the Department of Education and was conducted in the virtual room of the college. The session
involved students coming up with their perspectives about women empowerment and how it
affected the lives of women both in rural and urban areas. Students were very enthusiastic in
their participation and the session was also very interactive.
The students made paper presentations where they included discussion on various ways in
which one can empower women. The individuals and government must both come together to
make it happen. Education for girls must be made compulsory so that women can become
illiterate to make a life for themselves. Women must be given equal opportunities in every field,
irrespective of gender. Moreover, they must also be given equal pay. It is possible to empower
women by abolishing child marriage. Various programs must be held where they can be taught
skills to fend for themselves in case they face a financial crisis. Overall the program was highly
informative and raised awareness on a number of important issues in contemporary times
relating to women.






